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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 19th January 2018 





�

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	95.5%


Year 1		-	93.3%


Year 2		-	97.5%


Year 3		-	97.3%


Year 4		-	96.0%


Year 5		-	96.0%


Year 6		-	98.4%








Awards








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Golden Tickets


Vanesa		Yr 1	Considerate


Margarita	Yr 1	Self-controlled


Daviyarn	Yr 2	Considerate


Tomas		Yr 3	Self-controlled














Readers of the Week








Rec		Erika


Y1		Mays


Y2		Kajus


Y3		Jahmar	


Y4		Luca


Y5		Ki’Arna


Y6		Andreja








Merit Awards


Rec	Denis & Ema		Yr 4	Adamu & Haleema


Yr 1	Monika & Denayah	Yr 5	Roberto & Lawko


Yr 2	Denis & Daviyarn	Yr 6	Tahmid & Eliza


Yr 3	Aisha & Hadassa





Dinner Money Accounts














Important Dates 2018





February Half Term


Monday 19th February – Friday 23rd February 


All pupils return to school Monday 26th February 2018.





Easter Holiday


All pupils break up Thursday 29th March – Friday 13th April


All pupils return to school Monday 16th April 2018.





May Bank Holiday 


Monday 7th May – School is closed to all pupils.





May Half Term


Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June


All pupils return to school Monday 4th June 2018.











Can you please make sure you keep your child’s dinner money account up to date. 


Payments need to be made every Monday, in a named envelope to the school office.


If you do not make regular payments and keep the account up to date your child will be unable to continue having school dinners.


If you have any concerns please contact the school office.
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Foundry School Nursery
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National Centre for Diversity - Grand Awards


We are really proud to announce Oasis Academy Foundry has won the National Centre of Diversity UK School of the Year award 2018 for the second year running. We have also achieved Stage 2 status in Schools Investors in Diversity. This is a great achievement for our school.


Also a big well done to Mrs Johnson who won the Principal 					             of the Year 2018 award. 
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Medical Reminder


If your child needs an inhaler can you please check you have provided one that is in date, to be kept at school. 


If your child has any other medical needs or allergies please inform the office as soon as possible. 


Thank you.








Contact Details


Can you please ensure we have the most up to date contact details for you at all times. It is important for us to be able to contact you in an emergency.


Contact the school office to update or make any changes to your details. 


Thank you.











                                            

